

Hello Music Together Families,

Did you know that 50% of kindergartners can't tell the difference between their speaking voice and their singing voice? It takes time and practice for children to "find" their singing voices—many children think they are singing when they are actually talking or yelling! You can help them by showing them how your singing voice and speaking voice are different. Try this: Start singing a song you usually do in class, but switch to just speaking the lyrics and ask the children, "What was different?" Then, you can label your "singing voice" and your "speaking voice." The more they hear the difference in your voice, the easier it will become to recognize the difference in their own voices.



Mark your calendars for November 22nd! Come sing with us at our Harvest Celebration! This even is a time for the whole family to make memories! Whether you consider yourself a musical person or not, this is a safe place to let go and experience the joy of music.

May peace be with you this weekend.

Musically Yours,

Kami Kerby